
 

 

 

 

 

Town of Deep River 

Water Pollution Control Authority 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Deep River Water Pollution Control Authority will hold a 

Public Hearing on Monday June 1, 2020 @ 7:15 P.M.  

 

State of Connecticut Executive Order #7B has suspended in-person open meeting 

requirements so that public bodies could meet by audio or visual conference so long as 

public access is available. 

 

Ratepayers can join this meeting on the Zoom platform.  

 

Zoom Meeting ID # 859 9128 7941 Password: 593026  

 

This Public Hearing is to establish the annual Equivalent Dwelling Unit (EDU) Operation 

and Maintenance charge for Fiscal Year 2020-2021. At this hearing ratepayers shall be 

heard and correspondence will be read. 

 

A copy of the proposed budget is on file and available for inspection in the office of the 

Facility Manager at the Deep River Water Pollution Facility. The charge, which is 

currently set at $435. (Four Hundred Thirty-Five Dollars) per Equivalent Dwelling Unit 

is anticipated to remain unchanged. 

 

Ted Mackenzie 

Chairman Deep River Water Pollution Control Authority 


